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California Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-33 
Sacramento, CA 95814  

November 5, 2018 

Open Letter to California Air Resources Board and California Energy Commission 

Re: Allegations Made in Electrify America Cycle 2 Plan Comments 

 

Dear Chair Nichols, Chair Weisenmiller, Boardmembers, and Commissioners: 

Our company is currently implementing multiple electric vehicle charging corridor 
grants on behalf of the Energy Commission.  We have been very pleased to work with 
commission staff on these projects and are making excellent progress.  The Recargo 
team has directly acquired site hosts, developed engineering packages, procured 
equipment, and stands ready to complete comprehensive charging corridors under 
these grant awards. 

As a result of comments submitted to the Air Resources Board in the Cycle 2 
investment plan approvals, I have been made aware of allegations of impropriety and 
anti-competitive behavior by Electrify America staff in California.  I have reviewed 
these allegations with my team and want to report to you that our site developers 
have encountered none of the problems reported in the comments submitted by 
other companies.  Our team is available to you at your convenience if you would like 
to further explore our experience in the field. 

We share the state’s mission to electrify transportation and are proud to play a role.  
Thank you for considering this direct input from our field operations. 

Sincerely, 

 
Brian Kariger 
Chief Executive Officer 


